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Oruwari Mercy

Subject: FW: Hillcrest RA Response to Local Plan
Attachments: Hillcrest Residents Association – comments on Site Allocations DPD.pdf; Hillcrest 

Residents’ Association – Comments on amended The Amended Draft to Haringey’s 
Local Plan.pdf; proposed development letter0904 copy.pdf; Hillcrest constraints.pdf

From: hannah liptrot  
Sent: 26 March 2015 21:12 
To: LDF 
Subject: Hillcrest RA Response to Local Plan 

Dear Mr Kelly, 

Please find below 

1. HRA comments on Site Allocations
2. HRA comments on Policies
3. Letter to M Kelleher from HRA (Sept 2014) - please note survey responses have been sent
as hard copy to your postal address. 
4. Constraints Drawing by Gillian Horn of HRA

I attach the letter sent in September 2014 to Michael Kelleher because it outlines in general 
many of our views about the proposed allocation of Hillcrest as a site for housing. This letter 
and the residents responses were written when we were fresh to the idea of development on 
the estate and we feel that they remain valid.  I have sent the residents' survey responses as 
hard copy. 

In addition we have prepared detailed comments on the Site Allocations and on the 
Alterations to Strategic Policies and the Development Management DPD. 

We hope that, having considered our views and the evidence, you will conclude that Hillcrest 
is not a suitable site for new housing and will remove it from the Local Plan. 

Sincerely, 
Hannah Liptrot 
Treasurer, HRA 

1.Comments on Site Allocations

2. Comments on Policies

3. HRA Letter - (Sept 2014)

4. Constraints Drawing
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